
English Overview – 2022 -2023 
Term/Year 

group 
Aut 1 Aut2 Spr 1 Spr 2 Sum 1 Sum 2 

Nur You choose 
 
Peace at last 

 

Owl babies 
 
We’re going on a bear 
hunt 

Neon Leon 
 
Pip and Posy 
 
Don’t wake up the 
tiger 
 
The Three Little 
Pigs 
 
Copy Cat 

 

Toby and the 
tricky things 
 
Cinderella 
 
How to look 
after your 
dinosaur 
 
Lionel and the 
Lions Share 
 
Little Red Riding 
Hood 

 

The boy and the 
Bear 
 
Pip and Posy 
 
Dinosaur rocket 
 
Jack and the 
beanstalk 
 
 
Room on the broom 
 
George and the 
dragon 

Franklin Frog 
 
The knight who said 
no 
 
Firefly Home 
 
Look and say – What 
you see in the 
countryside 
 
Stardust 
 
Billy and the Dragon 
 
Billy and the Beast 

Rec The Something by 
Rebecca Cobb 
 
Fiction unit: Telling a 
story about losing 
something special. 

Star in a Jar by Sam 
Hay 
 
Non-Fiction unit: 
Making a poster to 
find a missing star. 

Juniper Jupiter by 
Lizzie Stewart 
 
Fiction unit: Re-
telling a superhero 
story. 

Little Red by 
Bethan Woollvin 
 
Non-Fiction 
unit: Writing 
instructions for 
how to trap an 
animal. 

The Extraordinary 
Gardener by Sam 
Boughton 
Fiction unit: Telling 
or writing a 
transformation 
story. 

The Storm Whale by 
Benji Davies 
 
Poetry unit: Writing a 
poem about sea 
creatures. 

Y1 Rapunzel by Bethan 
Woollvin 
F: Writing simple 
sentences about 
Rapunzel. 

Hermelin by Mini Grey 
F: Writing simple 
sentences, using the 
conjunction ‘and’.  
 

Where the Wild 
things are by 
Maurice Sendak 

The Secret of 
Black Rock by 
Joe Stanton 
F: Writing a 
story where the 

The Last Wolf by 
Mini Grey 
NF: Writing a 
recipe. 

The last tree in the city 
by Peter Carnavas 
NF: To write a 
postcard home.   



 NF: Writing 
information 
sentences about  
a wild animal. 
 

main character 
must return 
home safely.  
 

Y2 The River by Marc 
Martin 
F: Combining 
sentences using 
conjunctions.   

The Night Gardener by 
Terry Fan 
NF: Writing a diary 
entry. 

The Bog Baby by 
Jeanne Willis 
F: Writing a story 
about finding 
something. 

Grandad’s Island 
by Benji Davies 
NF: Writing a 
report on jungle 
animals. 

The King who 
banned the Dark by 
Emily Haworth-
Booth 
F: Writing a story 
where the 
character makes a 
mistake. 

Rosie Revere by 
Andrea Beaty 
NF: Writing an 
explanation: How a 
machine works? 

Y3 The Iron Man by Ted 
Hughes 
F: Writing a story 
where a threat is 
approaching. 
NF: Writing an 
explanation telling 
people how to catch 
the Iron Man. 

Fox by Margaret Wild 
F: Write a fable 
NF: Write a non-
chronological report 
about foxes. 

The Rhythm of the 
Rain by Grahame 
Baker-Smith 
F: Write a setting 
description. 
 

Jemmy Button 
by Valerio Vidali 
NF: Write a 
letter. 

Return by Aaron 
Becker 
F: Write a setting 
description. 
NF: Write a travel 
report. 

In to the Forest by 
Anthony Browne 
F: Write a story where 
the main character 
becomes lost and 
must find their way 
out. 
NF: Write a 
newspaper report. 

Y4 Leaf by Sandra 
Dieckmann 
F: Write a story 
where the main 
character is an 
outsider. 
NF: Write an 
information text on 
polar bears. 

The Whale by Ethan 
and Vita Murrow 
F: Write a setting 
description.  
NF: Write a 
newspaper report. 

Arthur and the 

Golden Rope by Joe 

Todd-Stanton 

F: Write a myth. 

 

The Lost Happy 
Endings by Carol 
Ann Duffy 
NF: Write a 
persuasive 
letter. 

The Journey by 
Francesca Sanna 
F: Write a story 
about a refugee. 
NF: Write a diary 
entry. 

Manfish by Jennifer 
Berne 
F: Write a story where 
the main character 
invents something 
new. 
NF: Write a biography 
about Jacques 
Cousteau. 



Y5 Where Once We 
Stood by Chris Riley 
and Martin Impey 
F: Writing a story 
where the main 
character explores 
somewhere new. 
NF: Writing a non-
chronological report 
about space. 

The Promise by Nicola 
Davies 
F: Writing a story 
based around a 
character. 
NF: Writing a 
newspaper report. 

The Errand by Leo 
LaFleur 
F: Writing a story 
with a cliff hanger 
at the end.  
 

The Lost book of 
Adventures by 
Teddy Keen 
NF: Write a 
survival guide. 

Gretta and the 
Giants 
By Zoe Tucker  
F: Write a narrative 
describing how a 
natural 
environment 
is restored. 
NF: Write an 
environmental 
speech. 

King Kong by Anthony 
Browne 
F: Write a story with 
an open ending. 
NF: Write a balanced 
argument. 

Y6 Rose Blanche by Ian 
McEwan and Robert 
Innocenti 
NF: Writing a diary 
entry. 
NF: Writing a bravery 
Speech.  

 A story like the Wind 

by Gill Lewis 

F: Flashback Narrative 

Children will write a 

flashback narrative 

from the perspective 

of a refugee. 

NF: Newspaper Report 

Children will write a 

newspaper report 

about refugees fleeing 

their homeland. 

 

The Origin of the 
Species by Sabina 
Radeva 
F: Writing a story 
where the main 
character makes a 
discovery. 
NF: To write an 
explanation text. 

SATS revision 
Wolves 
The ways of the 
Wolf by Smriti 
Prasadam Halls 
The Wolves in 
the Walls by Neil 
Gaiman 
F2: Writing a 
suspense story. 
NF2: Writing a 
non-
chronological 
report about 
wolves. 
 

Shackleton’s 
Journey by William 
Grill 
F: Writing a story 
where the main 
character needs to 
show endurance. 
NF: Writing a 
magazine article. 

Hansel and Gretel by 
Neil Gaiman 
F: Writing a story told 
from two different 
perspectives. 
NF: Writing a 
persuasive letter. 

Acorn Ten Little Fingers  
 
NF: Fact sentences  
 
Children will write 
simple sentences 

Rapunzel by Bethan 
Woollvin  

F: A traditional Tale  
Children will write 
simple sentences 

Winter Sleep by 
Sean Taylor and 

Alex Morss  
F: Children will write 

a story about a 
winter animal 
hibernating.  

Tidy by Emily 
Gravett  

F: Rebuild 
environment 

narrative  

The Secret of Black 
Rock by Joe 

Stanton  
F: Children will write 

a story about a 

One Day on Our Blue 
Planet: The Savannah 

by Ella Bailey   
F:To write a setting 

description.  

  



using capital letters 
and full stops.   
 
Children will use RWI 
skills to spell words.  
 
 

using capital letters 
and full stops.   

Children will use RWI 
skills to spell words.   

  
Room on a Broom by 

Julia Donaldson  
F: A familiar story  
Children will write 
simple sentences 

using capital letters 
and full stops.   

Children will use RWI 
skills to spell words. 

 

  
Oi Frog by Kes 

Gray  
NF: Information 

text on Frogs  
Children will write 

an information text 
about frogs.  

 

Children will 
write a story 

where the 
character 

rebuilds the 
environment.  

  
Last Tree in the 

City by Peter 
Carnavas  
NF: Diary  

Children will 
write a diary.  

 

character returning 
home safely.  

  
One Day on Our 
Blue Planet: The 

Arctic by Ella 
Bailey   

NF: Information 
about animals.  

Children will write 
an information text 

about animals.  
 

The Last Wolf by Mini 
Grey  

NF: Lists/Recipes  
Children will write a 

recipe for the ‘hungry 
wolf’   

 

Oak Man on the Moon: a 
day in the life of Bob 
by Simon Bartram  
F: Narrative  
NF: Fact file about a 
famous astronaut  
 

Fox by Margaret Wild  
F: To write an 

alternative ending.  
NF: Non-chronological 

report about foxes  
 

Stone Age Boy by 

Satoshi 
Kitamura     
F: Circular 
narrative  

NF: Diary entry  
 

The Secret Sky 
Garden by Linda 
Sarah and Fiona 

Lumbers  
F: 

Transformation 
Narrative  

NF: Persuasive 
letter  

 

Wisp by Zania 
Frailon  

F: Promise 
Narrative  

NF: Information 
leaflet about light  

  
 

The Iron Man 
(Illustrated version) 

by Ted Hughes  
F: Approach threat 

narrative  
NF: To explain – how 
to capture the Iron 

Man  
 

 

 

 


